
Subject: Yawgoog 2024 Registration Platform 

Dear {$fname}, 

Hat Incentive Deposit 

Our Hat Incentive Deposit has been extended to March 23, this should provide ample time for us to catch up onboarding 
everyone with this new process. I apologize for the delay, most issues that have been brought to our attention have 
been fixed at this time. As a reminder, the hat incentive deposit is a $35 per person deposit that anyone who pays this 
deposit will receive a free incentive hat for the season. (The $35 is allocated towards final fees). Troops have the 
opportunity to put embroidery on the back of the hat. This will be the same embroidery for all hats. Embroidery is $7 per 
hat. (This $7 will not be allocated towards final fees). 

Fee Schedule Reminder 

Our fee schedule is broken up into three different parts. The first being the campsite deposit of $500. This is often paid 
during the previous summer to ensure a spot for next summer. 

The second deposit is the Hat Incentive Deposit ($35/person) which is now due March 23 as noted above. 

The third part of this deposit is final fees which are due 30 days in advance. 

April Leaders Meetings 

The dates have been posted for this years leaders meetings. We have changed this year's schedule to 3 in person 
leader's meetings, and one virtual. If it is closer for you to attend a meeting that is not in your state, please feel free to 
attend. If you can not make a meeting, there is a zoom option, which will be available for up to 500 people on April 11th, 
and will also be recorded and posted online for those who are unable to attend. These are great opportunities to help 
get onboarded for Camp Doc, as well as get all the updates and changes to program and procedures this year. 
www.yawgoog.org/leaders-meetings 

Camp Preparations 

The 2024 Merit Badge Schedule and updated Pre-Requisites and Homework have been posted and are available here: 

https://www.yawgoog.org/troops 

Our 2024 leader’s guide is in the final stages of edits and should be available next month, with a printed copy available 
at the leaders meeting! 

We are excited to have so many exciting additions for this year to help make the summer camp experience even better. 
Our 109th season is going to be one for the books. A full program release is set for March to include specific details 
about Horsemanship, Electricity, Ice Skating, Branding Night, and more so stay tuned for more details in the next month. 

{$linkToRegistration} 

 

Above should be the link to access your registration and pay your deposit. Please reach out with any questions! 

 

Gratefully, 

 

Jonathan 


